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__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Informational Notice; Re: Renewals  
 

Date:        December 3, 2021 
Topic:      Technologist Licensure/Registration Renewals 
Contact:   Radiation Control Program  
To:         All Renewing Technologists          
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This notice pertains to all individuals renewing their licenses/registrations with the Radiation Control 
Program (RCP) with the State of Nevada, pursuant to Nevada Revised Statutes (NRS) Chapters 653.310 thru 
653.910, inclusive.  
 
The RCP has been and will continue to mail out personal WebIDs and instruction to all those individuals who 
have registered with the State of Nevada, and you will be able to signup as an existing account within the 
Online Registration/Licensing System. Please wait until you receive your WebID and instruction, via US Mail, 
before initiating the renewal. 
 
The renewal letters are issued approximately 45 days in advance of expiration dates listed on your certificate. 
If you do not receive renewal notice and have less than 20 days from the expiration date, please contact RCP 
at either the email address or telephone number below. 
 
All applications have been split into various batches of expirations to accommodate the over 2700 
technologists who have applied with the RCP. 
 
For those who still have a Provisional Authorization Letter (PAL), it is active and continues to act-in-lieu of an 
official licensure certificate until it is replaced by the official certificate, denied, or revoked by the RCP. RCP will 
contact you separately to provide you with a proper certificate. 
 
Note: Mailing Address Change: It is required of a license holder to notify RCP within 10 business days after 
such a change, pursuant to Adopted Regulation R074-19. Please use the Change of Address Form located on 
our website. 

Please visit the RCP website for updates and forms linked: here.  

 

For More Information: Please contact DPBH / RCP, M-F 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at (775) 687-7550.             
Questions can be emailed to radiationcontrolprogram@health.nv.gov  

 

http://dpbh.nv.gov/Reg/Mammo/dta/Forms/Mammography_-_Forms/
mailto:radiationcontrolprogram@health.nv.gov

